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RUTGERS UNIVERSITY

LEADERSHIP PROGRAM IN DISCRETE MATHEMATICS

WORKSHOPS IN YOUR DISTRICT

The Leadership Program in Discrete Mathematics will sponsor one or more full-day
workshops in your school or district covering contemporary topics in discrete mathe-
matics and offering ways of introducing these concepts into the classroom and into
the curriculum.

Teachers at all levels should be encouraged to participate in the workshops, since
many of the concepts can be introduced to and discussed with students at all levels.
Teachers will leave the workshop with complete in-service packages which can be
used both by workshop participants and, with their assistance, by other teachers in
the district.

Workshops will be scheduled during the academic year on an individual basis at the
request of the participating district. Workshops are also available for scheduling
during the summer. Every effort will be made to accommodate dates requested by
interested districts.

The workshops will be conducted by experienced teachers who have participated in
the summer institutes of the Leadership Program in Discrete Mathematics at Rutgers
University and in a seven-day training program on preparing and presenting such
workshops.

Funding from the National Science Foundation will pay for all administrative costs of
the discrete mathematics workshops. The district will be expected to pay only direct
costs -- expenses and honoraria for the workshop leaders and instructional materials
for the participants.

Works'hop leaders live in or near the following states: AZ, CA, CO, DC, DE, CT, DE,
FL, GA, KY, MA, ME, MD, NH, NJ, NM, NY, NV, OH, OR, PA, RI, TN, WA, UT, VA,
VT, WV. For workshops in other states, there will be additional travel expenses.

FURTHER INFORMATION? \Write to Discrete Mathematics Workshops, P.O. Box 10867, New

Brunswick, NJ 08906 or contact Michelle Bartley-Taylor, Center
Coordinator, at 908/932-4065. (After August 15, use exchange 445.)
Requests may be made at any time. The number of workshops that
can be offered is limited, so early requests are encouraged.
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